
 

 

Relevant Information 
 
Medellín, September 4, 2020  
 
In relation to certain publications circulating in mass media, Empresas Públicas de 

Medellín E.S.P. hereby informs that it is holding discussions with a financial entity 

that is a counterparty in debt operations, for the purpose of keeping its contractual 

relationship normalized through an amendment to the original contract. This is 

developed amidst a framework dialog and interest on both sides to develop a positive 

understanding that allows for a long-term business relationship and promotes the 

institutional development of EPM through the implementation of activities to support 

the monitoring, analysis and improvement of EPM corporate governance 

arrangements.  

 

In view of Colombian regulations on public debt, in the event of a contractual 

adjustment, the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit must approve it as one of the 

requirements to sign the contract. 

 


